SAY NO!
No Development at the Belmont Uplands



More Flooding 

+ 



More Traffic

    
+ 



More Sewer Problems + 



More Services
 
 = 


Loss of the irreplaceable silver maple forest  +  Higher Taxes!!

Belmont needs YOUR VOICE at the ZBA meetings. Say No!

The Belmont Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) is considering O'Neill Developers' application for a 299-unit 40b development at the Belmont Uplands. It's the ZBA's responsibility to protect our town from this potential disaster. At this time of financial crossroads, Belmont can’t afford to help the wealthy developer make himself more money. In fact, the developer refuses to pay the town over $473,000 for the Memorandum of Agreement signed years ago. 

More to think about: The location is too far from fire stations to meet federally mandated response time. Belmont’s Department of Public Health is concerned that holding ponds with standing water could create a breeding ground for mosquitoes. What are your concerns?

Development would increase local flooding. Say No!
Building anything at the Uplands—in a floodplain—is just plain wrong. Affordable housing is necessary but not in a floodplain. The large amount of impervious surface created would not absorb excessive floodwater like the natural vegetation does now. Flooding could increase home insurance and cause considerable damage to nearby homes and personal possessions. 

Get informed, attend the ZBA meetings, insist on details. Say No!

The developer's consultants are presenting information that is vague and insubstantial. They’re trying to literally bulldoze their way through the ZBA 40b process. What information is being left out or needs to be re-evaluated? Tell the ZBA to say NO! to development in the Uplands.

May 31, 2006 

7:30 PM 

Environment and wastewater 







Selectmen's Room, Town Hall

June 28, 2006 
7:30 PM 

Stormwater and drainage 







Gallery, Town Hall Annex
Uplands Alternative Group
For more information: (617) 484-6961
www.uplandsalternative.info
